
E-NEWS

Week of November 6, 2023

FALL BREAK

We hope you are enjoying Fall Break! We will see you back on Wednesday,
November 8!

PTO UNIFORM SWAP

Cooler weather is coming, and many of you have asked about another
uniform swap. The PTO is on it! They will hold a uniform swap outside
the main entrance on Wednesday, November 8, and Thursday,
November 9.



● Wednesday, November 8: 1 p.m. - 3:30 p.m.
● Thursday, November 9: 7:15 a.m. - 11 a.m.

It’s an opportunity to exchange students’ outgrown (and gently used
items) in return for tickets to use in the uniform store or at the swap.

TOP TURKEY CONTEST

Our Top Turkey Contest begins Wednesday, November 8, and goes through
Friday, November 17. This fundraiser raises money for Christmas Assistance
for our most in-need students. Students and staff contribute 25 cents per
vote -or $1 for 5 votes- toward the teacher they want to wear a turkey
costume the week before Thanksgiving break. The teacher with the most
votes in each school must wear the turkey costume for half a day. Students
can vote at Grizzly Square each morning.



STUDENT COUNCIL FALL FESTIVAL FUNDRAISER

High School Student Council will host a fall festival this Friday,
November 10, in The Den. Admission is $5 per person or $15 for a family
of 4 or more. Tickets will be sold for the purchase of games and food!
Tickets are $1 and lots of games are free! Activities include a cake walk,
cornhole, face painting, and pie eating - to name a few. Everyone is
welcome! Parents and guardians, please accompany your students if
they are in elementary or middle school.



JULIUS CAESAR

You will not want to miss the HPA Players' live performances of Julius Caesar
NEXT weekend in the Blue Auditorium. Click here to meet our talented cast!

● Friday, November 17, 6:30 p.m.
● Saturday, November 18, 6:30 p.m.

https://bit.ly/49n8Ekc


● Sunday, November 19, 6:30 p.m.

Tickets are on sale now!

Click here to purchase tickets.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Next Board of Directors Meeting: December 4

Events Calendar

Staff Directory

https://bit.ly/49osD1G
https://bit.ly/3JN0mDX
https://bit.ly/43q68p3


Thank you to Landrum First Baptist for providing breakfast for our All Pro
Dad meeting, and thank YOU for being a part of the HPA family.

Have a great week!

The HPA Team


